PSAT/NMSQT ©CollegeBoard / Scholarship Corporation

Preliminary SAT/National Merit Scholarship Qualifying Test P.O. Box 6720 · Princeton, New Jersey 08541-6720 Phone: 888-477-7728 · Fax: 610-290-8979

| | Enclosed is your invoice for 2018 PSAT/NMSQT® test fees. We would appreciate receiving |
|--------------|---|
| | payment within 30 days of the invoice date. <u>Please send your payment to the address listed on the invoice</u> . Be sure to include the bottom portion of your invoice with your payment. |
| | If one of the following situations applies to you, please indicate below and supply the necessary information. |
| | _Invoiced amount was previously paid. (Please provide a copy of canceled check, front and back.) |
| \checkmark | _Amount should be billed to the following (please include a contact name and purchase order number, if applicable): |
| | All 10th graders will be paid by San Diego Unified. |
| | Contact: Rachel Amato 619-725-7308 |
| | 4100 Normal St, Room 2038 |
| | San Diego, CA 92103 |
| | J |
| | Other (please explain): |
| | |

Remember:

- Requests for fee waivers had to be approved in advance by the College Board, and eligible students identified online in the Test Ordering site by the January 11, 2018 deadline.
- Your school is responsible for payment of fees for all students tested on-site (whether or not they attend your school).